





Code Enforcement Committee Meeting February 1, 2016
Commissioner Sanchez questioned whether there are sidewalks in this area.

Mr. Penecale replied yes, and they are shown on the plan. He, along with Mr. Matteo
spoke with Commissioner DiPlacido today since this is in his ward and he is comfortable
with the plan. Notices were sent out to surrounding neighbors and Commissioner
DiPlacido has not heard from any of them.

Commissioner Sanchez clarified that waiver request for an architectural plan will be
removed from the application and Condition No. 4 will be added stating that two
additional street trees will be planted along the frontage of the property. Is that correct?

Mr. Penecale replied that is correct.

Commissioner Kline clarified that the property owner is in agreement with Condition No.
4. Is that correct?

Mr. Penecale replied yes.

Commissioner Kline asked for the dimension from the right side of the house to thee ¢
of the driveway.

Mr. Penecale replied approximately 30 feet. |

Commissioner Kline asked for the dimension from the edge of the driveway to the
property line. |

Mr. Penecale replied four feet.

Commissioner Sanchez commented that he would like to see the stonework be placed a
little higher on the fagade of proposed home.

He asked for any pul ¢ comments. There were none.
MOTION was ADOPTED 5-0.

Ordinance No. 2102 — An Ordinance Amending Chapter 162 -“Zoning” Section 2102 —
Flood Plain Conservation Overlay District

For Information Only

Commissioner Sanchez announced that a Public Hearing will be held on Thursday,
February 11, 2016 at 7:30 p.m. on Or nance No. 2102, “The Flood Plain Ordinance.”












Code Enforcement Committee Meeting
ADJOU NMENT: 8:36 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Michael LeFevre, Township Manager
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